
ALPHARETTA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Tuesday, August 20, 2024 

 

 

Reminder that off campus lunch stickers are being given out right now at the gym for those 

of you with 6th lunch.  Don’t leave without retrieving that sticker first.  From this point on, 

anyone that was not able to get their off campus lunch sticker can obtain them before or 

after school in 1220.  Contact Mr. Fortunato with any questions. 

HOSA 

All Freshman and members new to Alpharetta HOSA...there will a social Wednesday afternoon from 3:45 

to 4:30 in Ms. Nixon's Room, Rm 1364. Come and get acquainted with the officers, understand more 

about HOSA, and have fun as we get to know you and show you more of HOSA! 

FBLA 

Alpharetta Future Business Leaders of America will be holding a meeting on Thursday, August 22nd at 3:30 

in the cafeteria. It is encouraged that all new, returning, and prospective members come to this meeting as 

they will be discussing important information to start off the year! As always donuts will be provided.  

College Visits 

Juniors and Seniors, many colleges admissions representatives visit our school each year.  We call these 

“College Visits.” 

 Georgia College and State University is coming to AHS on Wednesday, August 21 2:30pm – 3:25pm. 

Register in Naviance prior to 3:30pm, August 20. 

Georgia Tech is coming to AHS on Thursday, August 22 1:30pm – 2:25pm. Come by Counseling Suite 

1320 to sign up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


